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Monday, December 9, 2024 at 15:02:33 Australian Eastern Daylight TimeMonday, December 9, 2024 at 15:02:33 Australian Eastern Daylight Time

Subject:Subject: RE: GE/DP-36420/2023 - 139 - 141 Hawthorn Rd, Caulfield North - CHMP Approval
Date:Date: Tuesday 1 October 2024 at 2:41:28 PM Australian Eastern Standard Time
From:From: Tom Albert
To:To: Danny Hahesy
Attachments:Attachments: image002.png, image003.png

OFFICIAL

Thanks Danny.
No need for a 57a.
 
Given the objections, this will need to go to a Council meeting. I’ll have a look at the scheduled dates and let you know timeframes.
 
All the best
 
Tom Albert
Principal Urban Planner
 
Glen Eira City Council
PO Box 42, Caulfield South 3162
T 03 9524 3377 E TAlbert@gleneira.vic.gov.au
 

gleneira.vic.gov.au

 

 Tell us what you think - The Glen Eira Planning department is always looking at ways to improve their service, in order to work out, how we can
better do this, we would appreciate your feedback.  Click on the link below to fill in a short survey and help us to help you!
 
Please click here to access the survey

 
 
From:From: Danny Hahesy <danny@dhp-urban.au>
Sent:Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 1:03 PM
To:To: Tom Albert <TAlbert@gleneira.vic.gov.au>
Subject:Subject: GE/DP-36420/2023 - 139 - 141 Hawthorn Rd, Caulfield North - CHMP Approval
 

 
Hi Tom,
 
I hope you had a good long weekend. 
 
We’ve finally received the CHMP approval for this application.  That’s the longest wait I’ve ever experienced – refer attached.
 
Would you like me to complete a S57A form… and if there is nothing else you need from us, what is your anticipated timeframe for decision?

Regards,
 

Danny HahesyDanny Hahesy
Managing Principal Planner
dhp urban consultants
 

Level 3, 489 Toorak Road, Toorak
PO Box 3204, Prahran East, VIC, 3181
 

t:t: 0418 300 413 e:e: danny@dhp-urban.au w: w: dhp-urban.au
 

This e-mail is confidenRal to the named recipient.  If you have received a copy in error, please destroy it. You may not use or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone, nor take copies of it.  The only copies
permiUed are by the named recipient or for the purposes of compleRng successful electronic transmission to the named recipient and then only on the condiRon that these copies, with this noRce aUached, are
kept confidenRal unRl destrucRon.

 
The information in this electronic mail may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not copy or use the information. If you
have received this transmission in error, please delete it and inform us by email on mail@gleneira.vic.gov.au  
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